FACULTY OF PHARMACY: COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT REPORT 
25 May 2015
Community engagement (CE) activities already reported at previous CE meetings are ongoing in the Faculty of Pharmacy. The following is an update on some of the activities.
1. CE week 4 – 8 May 2015
The following Rhodes staff and postgraduate students presented at the CE Symposium held from 4 -6 May 2015: 
· Nosiphiwe Ngwala and Roman Tandlich: The improved H2S strip test Kit, community engagement and water quality monitoring in South Africa

· Sunitha Srinivas: Service learning and health promotion: Continuous development and lessons learnt

· Shingirai Katsinde: Community engaged participatory research in the promotion of exclusive breastfeeding

· Nomsa Chemuru: Health promotion in prevention of teenage pregnancy: lessons learnt from a community based participatory research approach

Mrs Wrench attended the “Each one teach one” lunch on Friday 8 May 2015.

2. Makana Sub-district Pharmacy and Therapeutics Committee meeting

Prof Bev Wilson and Mrs Wendy Wrench attended the Makana Sub-district Pharmacy and Therapeutics Committee meeting on 7 May 2015. Mrs Wrench thanked the Department of Health for allowing our final year pharmacy students to conduct patient interviews at the Settlers Day Hospital. She also informed everyone present that her term of office at the Eastern Cape Provincial Pharmacy and Therapeutics Committee had come to an end. Various problems regarding the new Eastern Cape formulary were discussed and Mrs Wrench stated that she would convey these to the Secretary and Chairman of the Eastern Cape Provincial Pharmacy and Therapeutics Committee. 
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